
MANOR MEMOS
· We have a new Hair Stylist Darleen! She is scheduled to be here every other

Friday.

· The Golden Retriever Club is unable to gather us together for their annual

Valentine’s dog show and party but they will be sending in their delicious

cake for us to enjoy. They really miss coming to do pet therapy and will be

setting up small visits soon.

· We will have Valentine’s day party and chocolate tasting event this month.

· Fine Arts Miracles will be coming on February 16th to hold an art class
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THE MANOR NEWS

It’s the first month of the New Year, a month of new beginnings,

and who better to choose to start the New Year than our new

resident Anne Z. Anne has been a bright spot since her arrival

here at Holy Family Manor, with a kind personality that is hard not

to get along with. She has blended in seamlessly with the other

residents and hopped right into activities. Anne especially enjoys

Bingo and has been quite lucky. She is a joy to be around and

goes out of her way to make others feel better. We are lucky to

have her here with us at The Manor.

JANUARY RESIDENT SPOTLIGHT:
ANNE ZAGAS

It's February, the month of love! So it was no hard task to choose a

resident spotlight for this month. We choose Leonard W. not just

because he loves chocolates and is really sweet but because he is

such a kind person and gentleman. Leonard is a loving family

man whose family often visits. Although he gets many visitors, he

still finds time to join in activities. He often enjoys attending our

daily activities, especially bingo, pokeno, and roulette. It also

helps that he has plenty of luck.

So for the month of love, we couldn't have chosen a better

resident than the family man who never misses an opportunity to

tell us all. That his wife's name is Emily and he loves her very

much. Leonard is a lovely person, and we are blessed to have him

here with us at Holy Family Manor.

FEBRUARY RESIDENT SPOTLIGHT:
LEONARD WISNIEWSKI

MORE ON PAGE 3



Catching up with our new Administrator:

Q.  

A Special Welcome to:
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Edith F. – Room 306
Jack M.- Room 313

Theresa S. – Room 319
Frank V.- Room 324 MORE ON PAGE 4

Q. 

Q. 

A. 

A. 

Hello, Walt. Welcome to the Manor! Tell me a little about
what you've done before joining us.

I have been in long-term care for the
last 30 years, 5 of which were in skilled
nursing homes. I have my Bachelor's
from RMU and I teach a community
college course on becoming a nursing
home Administrator. 

What are you most excited about in
starting here?

"I want to improve the quality of life for our residents. I see
a lot of positive things happening here and I want to
continue to lead us in that direction. The appearance of our
residents, the cleanlliness of the building and the positivity
of the people have really impressed me so far!"

Outside of work what sorts of things do you enjoy?

"You can usually find me umpiring baseball but I am also
an avid hunter and I love fishing"A. 



UPCOMING EVENTS
· February 14th – Valentine’s Day

· February 21st – President’s Day

· Black History Month

DATES TO REMEMBER
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Reminder: Please always wear masks at
activities and while in common areas

If someone you know would

be a good fit for one of our

open positions have them

contact Wayne Madden

wmadden@chfmanor.org

 

Child Care Teacher
CRN
LPN/ Staffing Manager

February 11 is World Day of Prayer for the
Sick. Anointing of the Sick will take place

during Mass.

Our Podiatrist, Dr. Beck will be at the Manor on
April 28. If you would like your loved one to be

seen, please let our staff know in advance.


